
QuenissentialQuenissentialQuenissential   
December 2018    

No 5 
 

 Headteacher:Mrs Joy Hardy                         Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. Helen Frances                 Chair of Governors:Mr St John Russell 

Songs and SantaSongs and SantaSongs and Santa   

Friday  7th DecemberFriday  7th DecemberFriday  7th December   

4.30pm - Starts 

5.00pm—Live Childrens’ Performances in Santa's Great Hall 

6.15pm—Raffle Draw 

6.45pm– Light Festival begins- Meet on little playground 

Everyone is warmly invited to our Carol    

Service at 9.30am at St. Mary’s Church on 

Wednesday 19th December. 

Mrs Helen Frances’ Class will be performing a 

Nativity Play during the service. 

CAROLS AROUND THE 

TREE 

Thursday 20th December  

2.00pm  School Hall 

All Welcome! 



New Kitchen 

We have started serving dinners out of our amazing 

new kitchen.  

We currently have an advert out for a CATERING 

MANAGER (Grade 8). If you know of anyone who may 

be able to apply for this role please encourage them 

to apply via the ‘eteach’ website or contact the school 

office for more information. We hope to be cooking in 

our new kitchen by February half term dependent on 

recruitment of a suitable catering manager.  

CAKES WANTED PLEASE! 

 

 

 
Please bring your cake donations for Songs & 

Santa into school on Friday morning. 

Thank you. 

Year 6 Enterprise Project 

 
Year 6 are raisng money to help fund a special 

event in their class next year. Each child has 

been given £5 (Thank you FOQS!) and has 

been charged with increasing this amount. 

Year 6 will be running a Christmas Enterprise 

event on Friday afternoon before Songs and 

Santa and we encourage you to send some 

cash in on Friday with your child. Items range 

from a few pence to £2. 

This will take place during schooltime.      

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
LAST DAY OF TERM 

Thursday 20th December 

PAY MINIMUM OF £1 TO BE ALLOWED TO 

WEAR YOUR JUMPER!  

This year Olivia has chosen CLIC Sargent and 

Pasic as recipients of our donations. 

Pasic charity helps in so many different ways: 
 They fund Family Support Workers at 

Nottingham Children’s Hospital and 

Leicester Royal Infirmary. They also offer 

support groups, information, advice and 

signposting to other sources of help. 

 They give much needed social support and 

help reduce isolation. They organise days 

out, activities and events for all the family 

enabling them to spend quality time 

together and have fun! 

 They give grants to parents caring for a 

child with cancer finding it hard to make 

ends meet at a very difficult time. 

          www.pasic.org.uk 

ClIC Sargent help in 6 ways: 

 Day to day support  

 Financial support 

 Support at home with treatment  

 Educational support  

 Bereavement support 

 raising awareness  

www.clicsargent.org.uk 

Both these charities have both been fantastic 
through the tough months we have endured, 
without their support we would have found the 
journey even harder.  
We would like to thank everyone for your kind 
support :you have been truly amazing.  
 
Many Thanks  
Anthea & Olivia Allured 

School Closes:  

Thursday 20th December  2018 

School re-opens:  

Tuesday 8th January 2019 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Governors are planning a workshop with 

parents on Thursday 31st January 2019 

6-8pm 
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